
This Reference letter is given to the project "                                          " produced by "                                          ".
The aforementioned project competed in the 9th International Andromeda Film Festival held in Turkey-ISTANBUL
in 2022 and was presented to the public. Chosen as the WINNER by the general audience and jury votes.
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